
Report of Virginia State USBC May 2018 meeting 

The Annual meeting was held at Bowl America Manassas, Manassas VA on May 5, 2018.  There were 58 delegates 

in attendance.   

David Fields, our regional representative and Adam Mitchell, USBC Director made presentations discussing the 

recently concluded USBC Convention, including legislation and seminars.  

Following lunch there were several committee reports given and the budget for the 2018-19 season was 

approved.  Virginia State was recognized for being #5 in state donations.  Tournament reports were given by the 

respective tournament managers and the financial reports were reviewed and approved by the delegates. 

The 2019 tournaments will be held as follows:  Mixed in Fredericksburg, Senior, Youth and Open in the Virginia 

Peninsula and the Women’s in Danville and South Boston. 

The Hall of Fame chair reported that there were 4 individuals elected to the Virginia State Hall of Fame – Renee 

Brubaker of Yorktown and Cayla Hicks (youth) of Salem for Bowling Achievement and Kenneth Lane of Covington 

and Thomas Merritt of Stephens City for Meritorious Service. 

Elections were held and the following individuals were elected to the Virginia State USBC Board of Directors:  

President – Anne Ray, Virginia Peninsula USBC was elected 

Sergeant-at-Arms – Sheila Hicks, New River Valley USBC and Greater Roanoke USBC was re-elected 

Director #1 – Billy Paxton, Greater Roanoke USBC was re-elected 

Director #2 – Jim Brooks, Virginia Peninsula USBC was re-elected 

Director #3 – Tommy Woolridge, Greater Lynchburg USBC was elected 

Director #4 (youth) – Adam Mitchell. Nation’s Capital Area USBC was re-elected 

Johnny Harris, Association Manager and Anne Ray, 1st Vice President were elected as State delegates to the 2019 

USBC Convention in Las Vegas. 

Tournament sites were selected for 2020 based on bids received: 

Mixed – Greater Richmond (Bowl America Midlothian and Southwest) 

Women – Bowl America (Bull Run and Manassas) 

Open – NCAUSBCA (Bowl America Bull Run and Manassas) 

Youth – Greater Richmond (Bowl America Eastern and AMF Hanover) 

Senior – Bowl America (Bull Run and Manassas) 

The fall meeting will be held in Harrisonburg at the Doubletree Hotel on the weekend of September 28-30, 2018. 

 

Andrea Dale, delegate 


